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13th June 2017
 
Media Release

MEA congratulates the Labour Party

[bookmark: _GoBack]MEA congratulates the Labour Party for winning the recent election.  The association has made its views and comments on areas that need to be addressed in its ‘Memorandum to the Political Parties’ and augers that the areas mentioned will be visited.  MEA as an association representing Employers will offer its full support and collaboration during these coming years, through its participation in social dialogue, while protecting the interest of  its members, in ensuring competitivity, good governance, and maintaining our economic growth.
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